
MINUTES OF BOARD OF SELECTMEN, TOWN OF SWEDEN

September 25, 2007

Roads: FEMA work almost completed. Jim will meet with Rob and look to make

sure all projects are done.

Budget Committee Jean Bouchard and Warren Noble. Carroll Murphy has been

asked, but not confirmed. Lucky Clark has been asked, but has not

confirmed.

Paving Office Parking Lot " Estimate $7,842.60 from Robbie Drew. No other

quotes yet. $2,500 estimate for Meeting House parking lot and walk for

disabled.

Household Hazardous Waste: Oct. 20, 7 to 12 at Town Office parking area.

Jim Willey, Selectman

The meeting was tape recorded.


